
PTA Welcome Newsletter

We would like to introduce ourselves as the new joint chairs of 
Ellingam PTA; Victoria Wakefield and Rachel Rackham. We are 
pleased to have a fantastic core committee which includes:

Joint vice chairs: Sarah Beveridge and Alison Wren. 

Treasurer: Adele Gilliatt. 

Secretary: will remain as Tessa Ford. 

PTA members to include: Emily Curtis, Becky Vass and Olivia Giller.

For those who are unsure of what the PTA is all about, basically we 
aim to raise money for equipment that the school cannot purchase 
within their budget. The PTA also fund the ‘enhancing activities’ for 
example, school themed disco and  Easter and Christmas activities. 

If any parents / carers would like to be involved with the PTA or any 
of our fundraising events please feel free to speak to us or pop along 
to next meeting (date TBC). 

Please remember to use the clothes bank located in the staff carpark 
as this helps generate money for the school. 

We would like take this opportunity to say a big thank you to Em and 
Becky for all their hard work and the fantastic achievements for 
Ellingham school. Thank you also to Claire Forder and Nicola Cave 
who have also stood down this year.

Thank you for your continued support 

Victoria and Rachel xx


